
Douglas Young 

From: Allison Ellis [aellis@dc.bhb.com]
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2003 12:26 PM
To: Douglas Young
Subject: RE: STA
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Thanks.  If you could make the change that would be great.  I put it all the coordinates I could 
find this am.  Are there any blanks left?  Let me know.  Thanks again. A 
  
  
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Douglas Young [mailto:Douglas.Young@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2003 12:02 PM 
To: Allison Ellis 
Subject: RE: STA 
 
Allison, 
  
Let me know when you are done amending the application.  One thing I noticed is that you entered the 2.5 
mW as output power instead of ERP.  The other applications used ERP, and that is the parameter we 
prefer.  I can change these to ERP if you want me to, because it is easier from my internal system than the 
Web.  Let me know if you want me to do this. 

Doug Young 
Electronics Engineer 
Federal Communications Commission 
Experimental Licensing Branch 
Phone: (202) 418-2440 
Fax: (202) 418-1918 
Email: Douglas.Young@fcc.gov  

 




